
Covid Update 
In response to the recent increase of COVID cases 
within our community, we encourage everyone to 
wear masks and continue social distancing while 
inside the church building. As any developments 
arise, Hope UCC’s Church Council will assess the 
situation and make further adjustments if 
necessary. We are grateful for your faithful 
willingness to care for yourselves and your 
neighbors. Thank you! 

 


